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Dear Human Family Day Supporter: 
 
The date for this year’s Barbershop Talk Human Family Day Celebration is nearly at hand. This year’s 
event is Sunday, April 28, 2019 at the Union Baptist Church, 1910 Fitzwater Street Philadelphia, PA 19146. We 
can’t wait to see you there! 
 

Vending Information 
 
Your vendor package for this year’s event is attached. If you plan to participate in this year’s event, please 
RSVP by Friday, April 19, 2019 by emailing the Vendor Agreement to BarbershopTalk.org@gmail.com . You 
can submit your full payment via our website https://barbershoptalkhfd.org/hfd-info-forms-donations-1 or mail 
a Certified Check or Money Order, as soon as possible to: 
 

Barbershop Talk Human Family Day Foundation, Inc. 
5031 West Diamond Street, Philadelphia, PA 19131 

 
Ad Placement and Donations Information 

 
If you are interested in placing an ad in our Historical Souvenir Book, please complete the Ad Placement Form 
by Friday, April 19, 2019 and send to: BarbershopTalk.org@gmail.com . If you would like to send a donation 
to show your support, you can submit it via our website https://barbershoptalkhfd.org/hfd-info-forms-donations-
1 or mail a Certified Check or Money Order, payable to the “Human Family Day Foundation, Inc.” to the above 
address. Donations are accepted year around.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Woody at 215.879.9935, Tuesday through Friday 10am to 
6pm and Saturday 9am to 5pm; Tracey Younger, 215.476.8960/610.999.2164; or email us at 
BarbershopTalk.org@gmail.com . 
 
We look forward to having you participate in this year’s celebration; and thank you in advance for your support 
of the Barbershop Talk Human Family Foundation! 
 
Sincerely, 

Robert ‘Woody’ Woodard 
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